Mayor’s Report, December 20, 2022

It’s been a good first month as | get accustomed to being Mayor and continue to develop good
working relationships with the office and public works staff. We all have the same goal of
serving the Town and it’s residents to the best of our ability. | appreciate the support of the
commissioners and residents over these past few weeks. We were able to accomplish several

tasks and the town office got a refreshing facelift with a more efficient work area and a fresh

coat of paint.

One thing that weighs heavily on my mind is the amount of misinformation that still circulates
among residents regarding the circumstances of the past year. |look to our Commissioner and
you, the residents that attend these meetings, to help disseminate the truth and encourage
attendance and participation in these proceedings. Please encourage others to come to the
Workshop on January 28 where we’ll discuss options regarding Police Presence in the village.

[t’s an opportunity to ask questions and get the facts. Let’s keep the conversation going.

I’'m looking forward to 2023 and all that it brings. | wish you all a Merry Christmas, Happy

Holidaze and a Great New Year!




